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From: Swaller, Amanda <amanda_swaller@fws.gov>
To: Michael Ramirez <verdevistas@aol.com>
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] RIALTO - RIVERSIDE @RANDALL. DSF Habitat Site 1 Report.pdf
Date: Wed, May 2, 2018 1:23 pm

In Reply Refer To: FWS-SB-13B0402-1 8CPA0209
Michael Ramirez

BRE# 00933815

Verde Vistas

PO Box 245
Monterey Park, CA 921754

Subject: Results of the habitat assessment for the Delhi Sands Flower-loving Fly (Rhaphiomidas
terminatus abdominalis, DSF) on a 2.18 acre site in the City of Rialto, San Bernardino County,
California (APN Numbers 0132-031-03 and 21).

We received your email containing the habitat assessment results for DSF on parcel Numbers 0132-
031-03 and 21 in the City of Rialto, on March 27, 2018. The site assessment was performed by
permitted entomologist Ken Osborne, PhD of Osborn Biological Consulting.

The assessment stated the southwestern portion (0.25 acres) of the area was mapped as Delhi fine
sands, the rest of the parcel contains Tujunga soils. Delhi sands found on site were found to be highly
disturbed through development and unsuitable for DSF.

Based on the habitat assessment results for parcels, it is our conclusion that it is unlikely that DSF will
be affected by the construction of the project. This determination is reliant on the assessment result
discussed above.

Please forward, as appropriate to others. If you have any questions, please contact me.

Cheers,

Amanda Swaller

Wildlife Biologist

Palm Springs Fish & Wildlife Office

777 East Tahquitz Canyon Way Suite 208
Palm Springs, CA 92262

760/322/2070 *404

760/322/4648 fax

On Tue, May 1, 2018 at 4:28 PM, Michael Ramirez < > wrote:
GOOD DAY ...

WELCOME BACK ....

HOPE THE TIME PERIOD HAS ELAPSED SO YOU CAN HELP US OUT ...
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